
From: Philip Shearer  
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 9:07 AM 
To: Campbell, Melissa <mecampbell@london.ca> 
Subject: File: OZ-8804  

 

File:  OZ-8804 

  
Dear Ms. Campbell, 
  
Demolishing a dilapidated building and replacing it with an architecturally 
designed building, housing 12 Micro units is exactly what is required in 
London.  The movement towards smaller carbon footprint and utilization of 
small space at small cost is  what many of my professional membership 
with precarious work and precarious pay are looking for. Updated, modern 
small manageable living space, inspirational project for our future, without 
being in a bachelor apt in a skyscraper. This is excellent core area infilling, 
meets the objectives of public transit and provides non-subsidized 
affordable housing. 
 Should there be a supportable historic “Labour Connection”, not that I have 
heard this in the London Labour Movement besides from Gil Warren, the 
site can be plagued as such. I regularly attend London District Labour 
Council and have not heard any support or need for this connection 
mentioned in those meetings. 
  
Phillip M. Shearer 

Region 1 Executive Boar Member 

Local 112-153 

Ontario Public Service Employees Union (OPSEU) 
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